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Health Office Information 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians of students starting Kindergarten: 
 
As required by NJ Law your child must have a current immunization record and 
current physical to start Kindergarten.  Please forward a copy of the enclosed 
Student Health and Physical Exam Form, completed by your doctor, to the nurse’s 
office.  The health form must also note allergies, vision or hearing difficulties, or 
any significant medical conditions. 
 
The following immunizations are required for entrance to Kindergarten: 

• (DTaP) - Diphtheria, Tetanus, acellular Pertussis – A total of 4 doses with one of 
these doses on or after the 4th birthday OR any 5 doses 

• (IPV) - Inactivated Polio Vaccine  - A total of 3 doses with one of these doses given on 
or after the 4th birthday OR any 4 doses 

• (MMR)- Measles, Mumps, Rubella – 2 doses 
• Varicella  (Chickenpox) – 1 dose 
• Hepatitis B – 3 doses 

 
If the student has a religious exemption, please forward a parent signed letter 
stating this.  If there is a medical exemption, please forward the necessary 
documentation from your physician. 
 
All information must be on file, in the Health Office, prior to the student starting 
school. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
TJ Hirsch, RN 
School Nurse 
thirs@hollandschool.org 
Ext. 6326 
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